
RENFREW COMMUNITY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 3315 East 22nd Avenue 
 Vancouver, B.C. V5M 2Z2 
 Telephone: 604-713-4851     Fax: 604-713-4854 
 
 
 
February 9, 2017 
 
Dear Kindergarten Family, 
 
RE: Important Change of Date Information for 2017-18 Choice Program Admission: 
 
Given ongoing discussions at the provincial level regarding restored teacher collective agreement 
language and its implementation, the district has determined it is necessary to delay placement offers 
for ALL elementary and secondary district choice programs.  This includes the Montessori Program at 
Renfrew. 
 
The revised date for first placement offers for all district choice programs has been changed to 
Wednesday March 1, 2017.    
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this change of date may cause students and families. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Harjinder Sandhu 
Principal 


